
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY AND RESPOND 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

In accordance with the Club By-Laws, the Board of Directors of Rockbridge Club has scheduled the 
 Annual Membership Meeting for Sunday, January 19, 2020 at 3:00PM in the 
Rockbridge Club House. 
 
Board Elections:  There are Three (3) candidates who have agreed to be nominated for 
possible election to the Board of Directors for three year terms.  Additional candidates may be 
nominated from the floor at the time of the meeting.  There are three (3) openings to be filled.  
Officers of the Club are elected by the Board in their first meeting following the Annual 
Meeting. 
 
Included are short biographical sketches of the announced candidates and a 
copy of an Absentee Ballot. 
 
Please-if you will not attend, or are not sure you will attend the meeting, 
complete the voting process and return the Absentee Ballot no later than 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 17, 2020 AT  3:00PM  to the Club Manager in the Club House.  
Absentee Ballots must be received by this deadline to be counted. 
 
 
If you complete and send an Absentee Ballot as directed above and are able to attend the 
meeting, your absentee ballot will be returned to you at the meeting to be voted as you see fit. 
 
Absentee Ballots are used to determine a quorum of the membership (20% of the total 
members) for the meeting to be held. 
 
The meeting will start promptly at 3:00PM or as soon as a quorum of members has been 
established, the later of the two. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Danna Misenheimer – Club Manager at the 
Rockbridge office 782-3559 or email at rockbridgemanager@gmail.com. 
          


